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Socially Connected:  Physically Protected 

Guidance for Taxi Drivers –  14 May 2020 
 
The Falkland Islands Government on 1 May, 2020, announced it was appropriate to ease 
some restrictions put in place in late March in response to the global COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
These changes, which were effective 11 May, include allowing greater social interaction, and 
letting the majority of businesses who had previously been asked to cease non-essential 
work to now resume activity.  
 
The below guidance is specific for taxi drivers.  
 
Guidance: 

• Passengers to be carried in the back seat 

• Only one passenger per trip unless they live in the same household 

• Windows to be open to ensure good ventilation 

• Good hand hygiene, use of hand cleaning gel 

• Regular cleaning of high touch areas such as door handles 

• Maintain a diary of your trips – and start a new one every 14 days. This would help 
contact tracing 

 
Useful Contacts 
 
For medical enquires  KEMH  Telephone 28000 
 
For latest updates and guidance visit www.fig.gov.fk/covid-19  
 
If you still require advice after consulting the website, please contact Falkland Islands Public 
Health Unit by emailing Carol Morrison ( cmorrison@sec.gov.fk ) with your enquiry 
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